
Matawan Regional High School
Weekly Updates

September 23, 2024
Greetings Huskies:

It was another great week across the campus here at Matawan Regional High School. Thank
you again for all of your support as we opened up the school year. We are excited and
looking forward to hosting this week's Board of Education Meeting where we will be
highlighting the school opening and presenting our building initiatives for the 2024-2025
school year. Hope to see you there!!!

NJSLA Spring Performance Scores
Individual Score Reports for the Spring Administration for the NJSLA have been placed in
the mail. Please review the attached NJSLA ISR Parent Letter for information and
resources regarding this assessment. If you have any questions please reach out to your
child’s school counselor and/or case manager.

School Pictures
School pictures for students in Grades 9-11 will be taken on Friday, September 27th for IDs and
the yearbook. Please make sure students are present on picture day. Students are not required to
order pictures but need to have their picture taken. The photographer will come back for retakes
at a later date to be determined. More information will come out about this in the Daily Bulletin
and emails to students, parents and guardians.

Food Allergies
In an effort to support students with dietary restrictions and life threatening food allergies, the
Maschio's Nutritionist will work with identified families to ensure everyone eats a safe meal
daily. Attached is a form that must be completed if you fall into the category of having a
"life-threatening food allergy" only. This document is not for personal preferences or religious
exemptions. If you have any questions about completing the form, please reach out to Nurse
Godowski at dgodowski@marsd.org.

SchooLinks
If you have not done so already, please take a moment to review the SchooLinks Student
Introductory Letter that was sent out last week. Students should begin to navigate this new
college and career readiness program beginning with the Find your Path Assessment that
appears upon logging in. Students needing assistance should complete the Counselor Request
Form to schedule an appointment with their school counselor.

● Student Onboarding Overview
● How to use School Search
● How to Link Common App Account in SchooLinks VIDEO

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fQu63bpbnmNmceodGfmrdSnIOgzkONYefGfSBVGw6Us/edit?usp=sharing
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt04-1/messages/attachments/11cd07f4abaa3df26915a7b34810ebe7/Food_Allergy_Management.pdf
mailto:dgodowski@marsd.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DK09iGTPF_1PNjlDsxxWVd1UjlkYHWD6GOLXOA0FidI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DK09iGTPF_1PNjlDsxxWVd1UjlkYHWD6GOLXOA0FidI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2Fqe-87LZ88i_QkswZDy0i8S-IOVIrg7epwyWzjUM3yEqJQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2Fqe-87LZ88i_QkswZDy0i8S-IOVIrg7epwyWzjUM3yEqJQ/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_riLB0BBI-O3hahjPSNwWvjnCzztwgz2/view?usp=sharing
https://www.loom.com/oauth-callback?login_success=true&provider=slack-openid-connect&redir=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.loom.com%2Fshare%2FLibrary-or-Loom-14-September-2023-0fb675d94c9a4792a062e3650f71d508%3Fsid%3Dcfdec97b-5163-4dc5-a45b-f99933c6e27f&user_role=client
https://www.loom.com/share/a33fb74a96334eeaab31e92abf29d845
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Breast Cancer Awareness
Join MRHS Cheer in the fight to cure breast cancer. All proceeds from the sale will be
donated to theMaking Strides Against Breast CancerWalk. Click Here for information on
how to order your “Together we’re Stronger” Breast Cancer Awareness gear. Orders are
due by 9/30 and they will arrive in time for the pink out football game on 10/10.

Matawan Fall Festival
Matawan Day is being renamed Matawan Fall Festival and will be held in Terhune Park,
Hourihan Field, and the street & parking lot area outside of the Community Center. We will
need volunteers throughout the day from set-up, to during the day, to break- down. Here is
the link to the Google Docs sheet for the student volunteers to sign up for assistance at
Matawan Day. Students interested will need to attend the meeting on Oct. 2nd at 6:00 pm or
make arrangements to pick up their instruction packet before Oct. 4th by calling Cathy at
732-566-3898 X130.

Attention Seniors!!!! FINAL DEADLINE for Senior Portraits
The Class of 2025: Students who did not have their Senior Portraits taken by Normandy Studio in
the Spring or summer, or are new to the district need to go to their website to make an
appointment. Please go to www.normandystudio.com and select Private Studio Session to make
an appointment at their studio in Somerset ASAP to be photographed by the end of September in
order to appear in the yearbook. They charge $25 to have Senior Portraits taken at their studio.
Senior Portraits taken after this date will not appear in the 2024-2025 MRHS Yearbook. Photos
taken from other photography studios will not be accepted. This is the FINAL DEADLINE for Class
of 2025 Senior Portraits. Please contact Mrs. Kish or Miss Shalhoub if you have any questions.

Yearbooks

Yearbooks can be purchased now through this link (Jostens.com) which is also on the HS
website. Buy your book early for the cheapest price, $120, along with free personalization
and icons after their discount. The price will increase as the year progresses. Don't wait!
This is your only chance to get free personalization and icons printed on the front of the
yearbook!

MRHS Parent-Teacher Organization
Membership is essential in assisting to fund programs, help with improvements to our
school and assisting teachers/students with resources to meet their needs. When you join
our PTO, 100% of your membership donation is used to benefit our staff, students and
school. Don’t forget to check out The MRHS PTO Annual Husky Spirit Wear.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/11AZfXCmi0h2OvYZt1-g_VaGKynFgke9d/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1DzjBZJMYjUnusQ-rhNilj9huyqCWMYn8UelJfkQqFkU/edit?gid=1853648842#gid=1853648842
https://booknow.appointment-plus.com/9z1sng0m/?e_id=35659
mailto:skish@marsd.org
mailto:mshalhoub@marsd.org
http://www.jostens.com/apps/jcom/router.mvc?code=YRBK&affiliateId=1057085
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jFrVL9GNMOBVz64Trp9c0WaDX2mJ8eiV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ccq7TCm9EpJpKI6HNfqcBVH4VzpcCTd3/view?usp=sharing
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Save the Date!!!! MRHS-PTO Vendor & Flea Market - Saturday, November 23rd at Matawan
Regional High School from 9am-3pm. Crafters and Vendors are wanted!

Athletics
You can now follow the Matawan Regional High School Athletics Department on both
Twitter and Instagram @marsdathletics. For up to date schedule information, please check
out the Huskies Athletic Schedule. GO HUSKIES!!

In order to provide a safe and orderly environment, please adhere to the following when
attending our sporting events:

● Be Respectful & Have Fun
● Signs are not permitted in the stands, unless approved by administration
● Flags are not permitted in the stands
● Artificial noise makers are not permitted - (air horns, cow bells, whistles, etc.)
● Baby powder is NOT permitted as it causes significant health concerns
● Bags & Backpacks are not permitted and are subject to being searched
● No admission after the third quarter (Football/ Basketball).

○ Re-entry will not be permitted.
● Elementary & Middle School Students must be accompanied by an adult for all

events.
● Please keep all the cheers positive, As always, profanity is NOT permitted

○ No Names, No Numbers, No Negativity!!!!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_TQMRSX-kxDEuFI1TrBBBZRRoM-0r4mV/view?usp=sharing
https://www.shoreconferencenj.org/public/genie/249/school/24/

